
Stakeholder Materials Now Available on New DSD Webpage

Thank you for joining us at the Development Services Department’s (DSD’s) Jan. 26
stakeholder meeting. We value your participation and hope you found the meeting useful
and informative.

As promised, the video and slide deck from the meeting are now available on our new
Public Meetings webpage. This page offers resources for DSD stakeholders, including
information about upcoming and recent meetings and engagements.

We continue to work through the questions we were unable to answer completely during
the meeting. We plan to add this information to the page when the responses are
complete. Thank you for your patience as we take steps to provide accurate and complete
responses.

We will continue building on this page throughout the year to offer a centralized, easily
accessible location for this type of information.

If you have not yet done so, we invite you to provide your feedback on the meeting survey
so we can continue to improve.

We look forward to keeping you updated as we continue to improve the development
process and customer experience in 2022. If you have questions or suggestions, please
contact DSDCommunications@austintexas.gov.

https://www.austintexas.gov/page/public-meetings
https://publicinput.com/L0422
mailto:DSDCommunications@austintexas.gov

